Addendum #2

CITY OF STARKE, FLORIDA

Invitation to Bid

Interim Financing — Construction of Wastewater Treatment Plant

Preliminary, unofficial financial statements for Fiscal Year 2020/2021 for the City of Starke have
been posted to the City’s website at the following address:
https://www.cityofstarke.org/wp-content/uploads/2021 StarkeDraft FS.pdf.

Additional documents concerning this Invitation to Bid may be found on the City’s website at the
following address: https://www.cityofstarke.org/bids/

The BID RESPONSE EVALUATION AND RANKING COMMITTEE associated with the above-
referenced procurement process will meet at the following time and place to confer regarding
the evaluation and ranking of responses to said procurement process. The meeting will be held
on Monday, November 21, 2022 at 10:00 AM in the City Commission Meeting Room at Starke
City Hall located at 209 N. Thompson Street, Starke, Florida 32091. This meeting is open to the
public and all interested parties are invited to attend.

The scheduling of the RECOMMENDATION TO AWARD THE BID is hereby amended and the
recommendation to award the bid will be presented to the City Commission at a Special Meeting
of the City Commission starting at 5:30 PM on Tuesday, November 22, 2022. The meeting will
be held in the City Commission Meeting Room at Starke City Hall located at 209 N. Thompson
Street, Starke, Florida 32091. This meeting is open to the public and all interested parties are
invited to attend.

Upon selection, the successful bidder should be prepared to IMMEDIATELY commence
preparation of loan documents and related documents at an accelerated pace with a goal of
being prepared to close the loan no later than the end of the first week of January, 2023.
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